
From: Vicki Crowe <vcrowe@pga.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 May 2020 1:54 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Matter AM2014/283 - Registered and Licensed Clubs Award 
 
Dear Amod 
 
I refer to the Statement [2020] FWC 2262 of 30 April 2020. 
  
I confirm that the Professional Golfers Association of Australia (PGA) will be pressing our 
substantive claims. The list of PGA submissions in Annexure A is complete. 
  
If it pleases the Commission, the PGA would be happy to have our claims dealt with on the 
papers. 
 
Kind regards 

 

Vicki Crowe 
HR Manager (People & Culture) 
P 03 8320 1977 | E vcrowe@pga.org.au 
Professional Golfers Association of Australia Ltd | www.pga.org.au 
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